
 
 
From: Clare Johnson [MCJ@gosschalks.co.uk] 

Sent: 22 January 2010 10:10 

To: Sue Bowler; General Licensing 

Subject: The Central/New Gatsby Huntington Road Nottingham [GOSS-IMANAGE.FID1961331] [Scanned] 

Dear Sirs, 
  
We refer to the above premises and the hearing on the 9th February.  We enclose letter from Mr and Mrs 
Fisher to which we shall be referring at the hearing. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  

  
GOSSCHALKS 
  

Mandy Mighty  |  Administrator  |  Licensing 

Gosschalks, Queens Gardens, Kingston Upon Hull, HU1 3DZ   

T: +44 (0)1482 324252  |  F: +44 (0)870 600 5984  |  www.gosschalks.co.uk 
 

 GOSSCHALKSDISCLAIMER: This is a PRIVATE communication. It is confidential, and may be 

legally privileged. All data transmitted in this message is intended for the sole use of the named 

addressee. 

 

If you are not a named addressee, you must not disclose, copy, print, or in any other way use or rely 

on the data contained in this transmission. You should notify Gosschalks immediately and dispose 

of this message. 

 

In the case of email, although Gosschalks routinely checks emails for computer viruses, addressees 

are advised to conduct their own virus checks of all emails (and any attachments). All email sent 

from Gosschalks is scanned for all viruses by MessageLabs. 

 

Please note that Internet is not a completely secure communications medium, and this fact should be 

observed when corresponding with Gosschalks. To ensure regulatory compliance and to secure 

protection for our clients and business, emails sent to and from our server(s) may be monitored. 

 

A list of the partners of Gosschalks is available for inspection at Queens Gardens, Hull, HU1 

3DZ. Tel:01482 324252. For more information on Gosschalks, please visit our web 

site: www.gosschalks.co.uk - Gosschalks are regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority. 



 
 
 



 
 

 


